
 

 

Summary of Greene County Board of Education Virtual Meeting, Dec. 21, 2020 
 
The Greene County Board of Education held its December 21, 2020 meeting virtually, 
due to the rise in COVID-19 positive cases in the county. Board Members present: 
Carol P. Zippert, Kashaya Cockrell, Carrie Dancy, Veronica Richardson, and Leo 
Branch. In his report to the board, Superintendent Dr. Corey Jones stated that with the 
increasing rate of positive COVID cases for Greene County, there is no way the system 
can move from the Phase I approach in our academic program.   
 
Superintendent Jones presented the system’s Curriculum Coordinator Consultant, Ms. 
Malysa Chandler, who gave an update of her role with the instructional staff. 
 
CSFO Lavonda Blair presented a snapshot financial report for November, 2020. 
The board approved the personnel and administrative items recommended by 
Superintendent Jones. 
 
Attorney Hank Sanders gave an update of Mr. Fentress Means’ case appeal. 
Sanders also explained the Resolution presented which sets out the completion of the 
sale of the former Mr. Hebron School property to SCORE, Inc. The board approved the 
same. 
 
The board approved a one-time supplement for full-time and part-time employees for 
additional services provided during the 2020-2021 school year based on the COVID-19 
pandemic. 
 
The meeting was adjourned. 


